Dear Counselors and Administrators,

This is Hulya Park from Nagoya University International Admissions Office.

I hope this email finds you well.

I am writing to inform you that Nagoya University will be hosting an information session in Hanoi.

You, your students and their parents are all welcome to join the event to ask us any questions about our international programs.

Admission is free of charge.



Please see the details below.

Time: August 29th (Wed), 15:00 - 16:30

Venue: Nagoya University Representative Office in Vietnam

Address: 901 A Building, Hanoi Law University, 87 Nguyen Chi Thanh, Dong Da, Hanoi

Bu	i thông tin h c	b ng c a	i h	c Nagoya (thông tin b	ng ti	ng Anh)
Th□	sáu, 24 Tháng 8 2	2018 10:59 -				

Pre-registration is recommended. You can register here: <a href="https://goo.gl/forms/4ZwBKsfTHwuk8">https://goo.gl/forms/4ZwBKsfTHwuk8</a><a href="LBV2">LBV2</a></a>

For more information about our programs, please visit our homepage here: <a href="http://admissions.g">http://admissions.g</a> <a href="mailto:30.nagoya-u.ac.jp/">30.nagoya-u.ac.jp/</a>

You can find our latest pamphlet here: <a href="http://admissions.g30.nagoya-u.ac.jp/upload/d\_news/files/G30\_brochure\_2017\_Web.pdf">http://admissions.g30.nagoya-u.ac.jp/upload/d\_news/files/G30\_brochure\_2017\_Web.pdf</a>

We would be grateful if you could share it with your students.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. We look forward to seeing you in Hanoi!

Best regards, Hulya

-- Hulya Park (Mrs.) Admissions Coordinator [] [] [] Admissions Office, International Programs Nagoya University Furo-cho, Chikusa-ku, Nagoya, 464-8601, Japan +81-52-747-6556 http://admissions.g30.nagoya-u.ac.jp/en/